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Reminder For SNF/PDPM Providers  

 

Dear Provider, 

 

This correspondence is a reminder of an important Health Plan of San Mateo billing policy 
regarding the billing of skilled nursing services for Medi-Cal members with Medicare Part B 
coverage. 

 

If your patient has Medicare Part B with FFS Medicare, please be sure to include the Medicare Part 
B EOMB along with the inpatient PDPM charges when billing Health Plan of San Mateo.   The Part 
B coinsurance is not separately payable.  

 

PDPM claims billed to HPSM for member’s with Part B Medicare will be paid HPSM’s allowed 
amount minus Medicare Part B payment.  

 

Please reach out to Julian Aldana, Provider Communications Specialist, if you have any questions 
by emailing Julian.Aldana@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you, 

Health Plan of San Mateo 

mailto:julian.aldana@hpsm.org

